
 

Dear all friends of HumanCare Russia 

We wish everyone a beautiful and blessed autumn 

Efterår 2024 
 



 
Vital medicine 

It is very good that the sanctions against Russia do not apply to 
medicine. 
We also provide help with medication. Without it, families would not be 
able to function. When we were in Moscow 2021, we visited Julia, a 
Russian mother who has diabetes and therefore needs life-saving 
medicine. In the picture, Julie shows her album to the association's 
president, Ellen Margrethe Krabbe in 2021. Unfortunately, conditions 
prevent us from going to Moscow, but fortunately Father Pavel and  
Irina Smirnova, who previously worked with the project's initiator 
Connie Meyer, know who needs support. It is still families with children 
who are in focus. 
We send all our friends and interested parties many greetings from Fr. Pavel and our contact in 
Moscow, Irina Smirnova. They are very happy that we will continue to help. They thank us for thinking 
of them and still remembering them. Thanks to everyone who supports the congregation in Moscow. 

 

Lectures 
In Denmark, we hold lectures on HCR history. We tell about the humanitarian work from the 
beginning to the present day. 

 



Bazaars 
We hold bazaars for the benefit of the congregation in Moscow 

 

 The ordinary Russian wants peace 

Human Care Russia is a non-political association, but we want peace. Any kind of war pains us, for 
war deteriorates the conditions of ordinary people. A war has no winners, only losers. 
Many "ordinary" Russians also think so. Some time ago there were large protests against the war, 
and the prisons were filled with the protestors. The Russian authorities are watching everyone. They 
seek out and persecutes even children who show signs of resistance to the invasion of Ukraine. 
Therefore there is even more need of the donations we can send. 
 

Donations 
Perhaps some of the readers of this newsletter are wondering how we manage to send support to the 
congregation in Moscow, since you cannot immediately transfer money to Russia. We send the 
donations via a detour. Irina Smirnova can pick up the money and take care of the distribution in the 
congregation. Donations are needed during this time 
HCR's bank is “Faster Andelskasse” Account no. is reg. 5958 account 2009516 
 

HCR's IBAN number is: DK1659580002009516 
Swift address/BIC code for payments from the EU/SEPA countries "FAANDK21" 
 

Best wishes  

 

humancarerussia.dk 


